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Public  Submission by John Ilies. 

So, I believe it is essential that health care providers should provide the best care to babies born alive as a 
result of abortion.  
If this legislation is not pabcded then all humans have soabcding to fear from a selective healthcare system.  
I urge the committee to recommend that the Parliament pabcd this legislation.  
Hi, I’m John Ilies, I live in Brisbane, and I’m working in the construction industry.  
I believe that no human being should be refused medical care and left to die. It’s the government’s job to 
protect the most vulnerable and helpless human beings.  

Sincerely, John Ilies 
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